
PRL Committee 

From: 	 Mary Beth Binder <marybethbinder@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Monday, January 08, 2018 11:46 PM 
To: 	 PRL Committee 
Subject: 	 re: proposed bill limiting hours for beach access parking 

Dear Committee Members: 

I am opposed to limiting access to beach parking, and therefore to the beach and ocean itself, to any specific hours. 

The beach and ocean can be, and are, enjoyed by tourists and locals alike at all hours. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Elizabeth Binder 
Small Business Owner, Kihei 
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